FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER OF SOUTH FLORIDA 

RECIEVES $140,000 DONATION

MIAMI, FL—The Family Resource Center of South Florida, a child welfare agency and community mental health center, recently received a bequest of $140,000 from the estate of Esther Ragosin Lancet, a Miami Beach philanthropist.  The bequest was distributed by Bruce Hornstein, from the law firm of Green, Kahn & Piotrowski. 

“Ms. Rogosin – Lancet will help fund the Family Resource Center of South Florida’s programs directed at preventing and treating child abuse and helping families in distress, ” said Family Resource Center Executive Director Oren Wunderman, Ph.D. 

The Family Resource Center was founded in 1978 with the mission to help prevent and treat child abuse and neglect through the strengthening of families, and it is fully accredited by the Joint Commission on Accreditation of Healthcare Organizations.  A continuum of child welfare, abuse prevention and treatment services are provided through the following programs throughout Miami-Dade County: Full Case Management and Foster Care, Adoption Services, Hurwit Maternity Emergency Shelter, Parent Education Program, Outpatient Substance Abuse Treatment Program, Shepherd House Permanent Supported Housing Program, and Healthy Families Program.  For more information about the Family Resource Center visit http://www.frcflorida.org.
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